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DATE: January 22,2002 
TO: 
FROM: Matthew Costner (Professional Accountant) 

Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 

Attached are two audio tapes of the customer meeting held January 16, 2002, for a staff 
assisted rate case for Harder Hall-Howard, Inc. I need a copy of these tapes made for the working 
file and the original copies need to be filed with the docket file in Division of Commission Clerk 
and Administrative Services. When the copies are complete I will come down there and pick them 
up. My phone number is 41 3-6690, E-mail mcostner@,Dsc.state.fl.us. 
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Cc: Diksion of &nomic Regulation (Rendell, Fitch) 
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